Exhibit E/2

Fiscal Impact Analysis for Permanent Rule Amendments
Transparency in HealthCare Costs

Agency Proposing Rule Change

North Carolina Medical Care Commission

Contact Persons

Azzie Conley, Chief, Acute & Home Care Licensure & Certification Section (919) 855-4646
Nadine Pfeiffer, Rulemaking Coordinator, N.C. Medical Care Commission (919) 855-3811

Impact Summary

OSBM has reviewed the DHHS/DHSR Transparency in Pricing — Change in Reporting Frequency rule change (10A
NCAC 13B .2102; 13C .0206) in accordance with G.S. 150B-21.4 and determined the rule change has little to no
impact on state or local governments and no substantial economic impact; therefore, a fiscal note is not
required.

s



